From: Jamie Pond <jamie@plexusmedia.co.uk>

To: Peter Moffatt <mail@pmoffatt.net>

Sent: 06/11/2019 12:04:07

Subject: Re: Fw: Website upgrade



Hi Peter,

I've had a chat with Colin and we would be willing to offer TBI a new website, built with Wordpress for very approximately £2000. We are keen to offer TBI a good price, whilst also giving you extra control for the future. As it would need new hosting, we would suggest hosting it for you (which we would do for £120/year + VAT for domain and hosting). If you wanted to go for the forum system we would put on an extra £300 (again a big estimate) to cover the setup. I think that will be very useful for the group but the choice is yours.

We would still be supporting you (so you'd still have me on the phone) but you will have to get used to the new admin system. It will be a bit of work for you but your users/members will be rewarded with a better website.

We could start working on the website fairly soon (in the next month) but time to completion will be probably in the early New Year.

If you have any questions, just let me know.
Jamie

On 06/11/2019 09:42, Peter Moffatt wrote:

Jamie,

 

Did you see this email which I sent on Saturday?  I've now additionally realised that I should also have asked what the approximate timescale for building the new site would be, once we had decided how to go about it.

 

Could you please let me have the cost and time estimates by this afternoon, so that I can put them to the meeting this evening.

 

Thanks,

 Peter.

 

From: Peter Moffatt <mail@pmoffatt.net>

To: Jamie Pond <jamie@plexusmedia.co.uk>

Sent: 02/11/2019 10:39:43

Subject: Website upgrade



Jamie,

 

I've realised that during our telephone conversation yesterday I should have asked you for an approximate estimate (or estimates if the costs for Wordpress and your CMS would be different) of the likely cost of the major website upgrade we are considering, as I shall need to provide a figure to TBI directors next week when I ask them to approve the expenditure.  I realise that at this stage tere are too many variables for you to be able to offer any more that very approximate figures, but I would be glad if you could let me have those before Wednesday.

 

Thank you for doing the menu change.  Lesley is delighted to be able to use the website again on her Ipad.

 

Regards,

 Peter.

 

